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Miller, Debra

From: Sepulveda, Lymari X
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2016 8:16 AM
To: maryanne.yusko@capintec.com
Cc: Herrera, Tomas
Subject: Request for additional information

Good Afternoon Ms. Yusko, 
  
This is in response to your request to inactivate registration certificate NR-0218-S-101-S dated August 5, 
2016.  In order to complete our review, please provide responses to the following questions: 
  

        The total number of products sold; the number of products still in use; 
        The services (including source replacement and availability) the registration certificate holder will still 

provide to users of the product or the identification of an entity that will provide services; 
        A commitment that the registration certificate holder will no longer commercially distribute the product; 

and 
        Verification that no changes were made to the product since its initial registration or last amendment. If 

changes have been made, then the new information must be incorporated into the inactivated 
certificate. 

  
Please submit the requested information within 30 calendar days of the date of this e-mail.  The NRC will also 
accept a response on official company letterhead as an attachment to an e-mail or via facsimile at 301-415-
5370, the response must be signed.  If we do not receive complete information within 30 days, we will consider 
your request as having been abandoned by you.  This is without prejudice to the submission of a complete new 
request.   
  
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
  
Thank you, 

Lymari Sepulveda 
Mechanical Engineer 
Materials Safety Licensing Branch 
Division of Material Safety, State, Tribal, and Regulatory Programs 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
 


